
Congratulatory message on the appointment of the new President 

of the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia 

 

The Embassy of Japan sincerely congratulates President Taye Atske 

Selassie on his appointment as the President of the Federal Democratic 

Republic of Ethiopia. 

 We look forward to continuing to work with the President to 

strengthen the longstanding bilateral relations between our countries. 

 

We would also like to express our deep gratitude to outgoing President 

Sahle-Work Zewde for her leadership role. 

 


